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Cresthaven Elementary Laptop Return Deadline for 2020-2021 School Year 
Students attending virtually from home using a BCPS laptop should return it to our office during 
one of the time slots listed below: 
  

Wednesday, June 9, 2021 Laptop drop-off at the Front Office   1 p.m. - 5 p.m.  

Thursday, June 10, 2021 Laptop drop-off at the Front Office     8 a.m. - 12 p.m.  

Friday, June 11, 2021 Laptop drop-off at the Front Office          8 a.m. - 2 p.m.  

  

Laptops MUST be returned with the power cord. Please 
advise staff of any issues with the laptop so they can be 
repaired over the summer.  
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